
 
 

    
  

 

 

2730 Highway 3 | Oldcastle, ON | N0R 1L0 
Direct: 519-737-9811 | Fax:  519-737-9755 
 

May 16, 2019 
 

Ontario Energy Board    Sent via e-mail to  
P.O. Box 2319     BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca   
2300 Younge Street, 27th, Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Board File No. – EB-2015-0304 
  

 Further to the above decision and order dated February 14, 2019 whereby, 
amongst other things, electricity and natural gas distributors have the choice to opt out of 
applying the notice of switch charge ($2.00) to energy retailer if the costs of doing so 
outweighs the benefits, please be advised that Essex Powerlines Corporation is in fact 
opting out of applying the aforementioned charge. 
 
 The within correspondence is being sent based on our calculation of having sixty 
(60) working days after the issuance of the subject matter decision and order to notify the 
OEB of our intentions.  
 

Yours very truly, 
 

 
 

Per: Joe Barile 
  General Manager, Essex Powerlines Corporation  
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